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   Praising God, Equipping the Saints, and Evangelizing the Lost! 
 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

From the Pastor’s Desk...                                                                                                April, 2018 
 

Happy Easter! 

This day, much more than Christmas, is my favorite Holy Day. Because it was for 

this that Jesus was born. Indeed, Jesus was “born that men no more may die” as 

the carol goes. 

Death and sin and the grave have been defeated and the Lord is risen 

triumphantly! (And this is no April fools joke!) We must celebrate! 

I look forward to celebrating that great day with you beginning with our Sunrise 

Service at Meadowbrook Cemetery at 6:50 am followed by breakfast in the 

Fellowship Hall at 7:40 - 8:35 am and morning worship at 9:45. 

We have something else to celebrate as well as we welcome home Brenda and Jeff 

Flowers! Brenda will be filling our newly revamped Minister of Music and Families 

position. Brenda’s responsibilities will now include ministry and outreach to 

children and their families. Join with me in welcoming them home! 

I want to personally extend my deepest gratitude to Mary Vivian Tyler for her 

leadership in the interim. I know you have been blessed by her ministry and 

friendship as I have. In fact, I am excited to announce that Mary Vivian will be 

staying on, no longer in an interim role, but as our permanent Organist and 

Associate Music Director! 

Join me in celebrating these wonderful servants of our Lord as they help lead us 

forward in worship and service. 

Your pastor and friend,  
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  Godwin Heights Baptist Church 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastor                                  Rev.  David Hawes 

Minister of Youth                         Rev.  Leslie Sessoms 

 Interim Music Director                   Mary Vivian Tyler 

Pianist                                                        Gayla Johnson 
 Deacon Chairman                            Ronnie Cox 

Administrative Assistant                         Marjorie Martin 

                           

Church Office Hours 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday     

9:30 AM - 12:00 PM     1:00 PM - 3:00 PM  

Wednesday 

9:30 AM - 12:00 PM     1:00 PM - 5:00 PM 
Friday 

9:30 AM - 12:00 PM 

  

Office Phone - (910)739 - 7574    Fax (910) 739 - 7546  
Email: ghbc@ncrrbiz.com    Website: godwinbc.com 
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